
Colorado Springs Fine Arts Center at Colorado College 

Strategic Planning Performing Arts Sub-Committee 

Monday, January 27, 2017 

Packard Hall, Colorado College, Colorado Springs 

3:45 pm – 5:00 pm 

 

Members Present: Shawn Womack (Co-Chair), David Seals (Co-Chair), Amy Brooks, Al 

Buettner, Sue Grace, Sally Hybl, Scott Levy, Tom Lindblade, Jaxon Rickel (staffer) 

Members Absent: Anita Lane, Libby Rittenberg 

 
1. Minutes from Jan 13th meeting approved 

 
2. Subcommittee discussed the changes Shawn and Al made to the strategic plan for 

the performing arts. Subcommittee members gave input and suggestions for 
additional changes 
 

3. Upcoming Meetings 
a. Next meeting: TBD 
b. Public presentations of the performing arts program plan are Feb 6 and Feb 9  

 


